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18 September 2024

By email: fyi-request-28305-d6b1466b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Tena koe

| refer to your request for information dated 5 September 2024 made under the Official Information
Act 1982 (the Act). You have requested:

“I am requesting the number of students enrolled in each 100, 200 and 300-level paper
that the University of Otago offered in 2023.

Please exclude any papers with fewer than 10 enrolments.”
Subject to the following comments, please see attached the information you have requested.
e Thedatais correct as at 17 September 2024, and is based on year-end enrolment figures

taken as of 31 December 2023.

e The data includes all student enrolments in each paper, i.e., includes active enrolments,
students who withdrew, and students who undertook papers as interest only.

e Papers with fewer than ten enrolments are excluded from the data.

| trust that this information is helpful.

Nga mihi

Kelsey Kennard
Official Information and Compliance Coordinator
Office of the Registrar and Secretary to the Council
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